INVITATION

Brisbane North General Practice Network Meeting

Tuesday 27 February 2024 | 6.00 pm - 8.30 pm

We invite practice managers, GPs, receptionists, nurses, nurse practitioners, Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander health workers to join us for an evening of networking and information sharing.

Guest Speaker Angela Mason-Lynch, Risk Adviser, Avant

The GP model of practice has changed, with the pressures of post–Covid health challenges, changing rules and GPs closing their doors. This presents challenges for front line reception staff and practice staff.

This presentation looks at changes you need to consider when:

- managing triage tips and tricks
- managing grievances and difficult encounters (including online)
- delegating clinical tasks to save doctor time
- addressing other evolving risks in general practice.

This will be an interactive meeting and time has been allowed for questions and general networking. There is no cost to attend. Supper and tea/coffee will be served.



REGISTER HERE



Register for this event using the QR code or link below.

https://www.trybooking.com/events/landing/1171022?



 $\underline{practice support@brisbane northphn.org.au}$



07 3490 3495

